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May 14, 2021 
 

Dear Piscataway Families: 
 
On Monday, May 17, we move to five day in-person instruction for students who have been 
attending school on a hybrid schedule. There is no change for students who chose the remote 
learning plan, and they will continue to log-in and attend school virtually.  
 
As we move toward the end of the school year, our guidelines for mask-wearing continue unchanged. 
We are following and analyzing current CDC recommendations, while working within specific 
guidelines set by the Middlesex County Health Department and the State of New Jersey. We will 
analyze and consider these practices on a weekly basis. The safety of students and staff will always 
drive our decisions. 
 
With lots of end-of-the-year activities coming up, we ask that parents carefully read all 
correspondence from their building principals. All schools are working to offer meaningful events that 
foster friendship, inclusivity, and school spirit, but in order to do so safely, we will ask that families 
follow specific protocols. This information will come from your building principals. 
 
May-June Calendar 
Please review the May-June In-Person Learning Calendar. This will be helpful reminder for both in-
person and virtual students for upcoming days off, teacher in-service, and the all-remote June 8 
Election Day for all students and staff.  
 

Parents Who Wish to Change Their Child’s Learning Plan:  
As we open our schools for 5-day in-person learning, parents may wish to change their child’s 
learning plan. These requests will be granted on a case-by-case basis, when space is available. 

 Parents of hybrid students who want to switch their child to all-remote learning, please 

contact your building principal. 

 Parents who wish to change their child’s learning plan from all-remote to in-person 

instruction beginning Monday, May 17, please contact your building principal. Students 

who attend school in-person must attend school every day of the week. There will be no 

Hybrid Option; these students may not take any remote days and will be marked absent 

when they are not in school. Students will be approved for in-person learning on a case-

by-case basis, as space is available. Once again, contact your building principal with 

requests or questions.           

     

Very sincerely, 

 

https://www.piscatawayschools.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_804050/Image/COVID/Spring%202021/In%20Person%20Calendar%20May-June%202021%20(002).pdf


   

 
Dr. Frank Ranelli 


